
FREIGHT AND SERVICING ACTION PLAN

Why is your feedback as a resident important?

We have developed a draft Freight and 
Servicing Action Plan (FSAP), to support 
safe, clean and efficient deliveries, 
freight and servicing operations in 
our borough. It will help us meet the 
objectives in the Camden Transport 
Strategy. 

It outlines our proposed actions that 
we hope to implement, using the 
three principles of effective freight 
and servicing management: Reduce, 
Remode, Retime. 

Reduce
Reduce the number of vehicles and trips 
associated with freight and servicing

Retime
Reschedule freight operations 
outside of peak hours

Remode
Transfer freight operations to low-
emission alternatives, such as 
pedestrian portering, cargo bikes, 
electric vehicles, and 
rail- and water-based transport.

The Freight and Servicing Action Plan (FSAP) sets out Camden’s vision, targets, and 
actions for making freight, servicing, and deliveries safer, cleaner, and more efficient, 
helping us achieve the objectives outlined in the Camden Transport Strategy and other 
key policies. 

Everyone at some point receives deliveries or needs a service visit.  

Our goal is to work closely with the community to ensure that our proposals for 
improving freight and servicing continue to provide reliable and timely deliveries that 
meet residents’ needs, while minimising street congestion and air pollution.  

The safety and health of Camden’s streets is a shared responsibility that affects 
everyone in the borough. As a Camden resident, here are a few FSAP actions that may 
be relevant to you: 

•	 Promoting low-emission delivery and servicing options to residents.
•	 Review external trade vehicle permits to enable shorter visits with lower emissions.

You can have your say on the FSAP by 22 March. 

What is FSAP?

Our targets

reduction in motor vehicle freight movements in central London by 202610%

100%

killed or seriously injured casualties by 20410

of  all new light and heavy goods vehicles driven in London are zero emissions by 2040
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Did you know?

  80,000 
freight vehicles enter

Camden daily

Together light and heavy goods 
vehicles contribute 36% of NOx 

and 30% of particulate matter from 
transport in Camden. They also 

contribute 28% of road-related carbon 
dioxide emissions in the borough.

Have your say

It’s essential that residents have a say in how we can establish 
an efficient freight and servicing network that suits the needs 
of the community while also creating a more sustainable and 
healthier borough that benefits everyone.

We are consulting until 22 March 2024 on changes to how we 
manage deliveries, servicing and freight in Camden. 

Have your say on our 
proposals by 22 March

To respond to the consultation, scan the QR code or visit 
camden.gov.uk/FreightAction

If you have any questions you can email us at 
deliveryandservicing@camden.gov.uk

While the mode share of HGVs in 
Camden has remained relatively 

constant, the mode share for light 
goods vehicles has been 

rising steadily

Approximately 27% of all freight 
vehicles enter Camden during the 

morning peak
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